
IMPORTANT:  From 9-16 June the STM church complex will not be  

available for any parish groups to use.  Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

BAPTISM:  We welcome into the Catholic faith Amia Codognolla who is  

receiving the Sacrament of Baptism this weekend. 
 

IMPORTANT:  STM PARISH COMPLEX—The security screen (next to toilets) will be 

closed from approximately 1pm (Mon-Fri) and opened at 7am each day.  If 

you (or group leader) use the complex outside these hours, please contact the 

office to find out where the keys are to unlock the screen. 
 

NEW STM ROSTERS AVAILABLE: 

 

 WEEKEND MASS MINISTRIES ROSTERS  (from 3 June to 26 August)  

available in church foyer on bench.  Please note there are two separate  

rosters, for 9.30am and 5.00pm Masses.   

N.B. Please check if your name is on the roster as there are new people  

included.  Rosters are also on website.  

N.B. See * note below re Aquinas College Mass. 

 

 CHURCH CLEANING ROSTER from 4 June to 3 September in foyer. 

 CHILDREN’S LITURGY ROSTER from mid June in foyer. 
 

AQUINAS COLLEGE MASS will be held at STM Church next Sunday, 10 June  

9.30am.  *N.B. Names currently listed on the ministries roster for that day & time 

are no longer required— apart from EMCs, who are still required. 

 

YOUTH GROUP NEWS: No youth groups meeting this weekend due to Queen’s 

Birthday weekend.   
 

YOUNG ADULTS:  Contact Amy : a.r.rutten@gmail.com or ph 027 474 8181. 

 

RCIA:  RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS:  . 

An introduction meeting will be held on Thursday 21 June at 7:00pm in the STM 

church centre, 17 Gloucester Rd, Mt Maunganui to begin this  

journey through RCIA.   Please express your interest by contacting Heidi Nield 

(RCIA coordinator) 575 4807 Ext 6 or Email: pastoral@allsaintsbythesea.nz 

 

BLANKET DRIVE:  Thanks to everyone who has already bought blankets. We are 

still collecting this week.  

 

INTERMENT OF ASHES FOR  Maureen Lamain (wife of late Peter Lamain) will be 

held at Dudley Vercoe Cemetery, Te Puke,  Plot No. 1523. on Saturday, 30 June 

at 1.00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 
Feast of The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ— 3 June 2018 

 

 
 
PARISH MISSION to be held from 9 to 16 June 2018  
Led by the Institute for World Evangelisation - ICPE Mission NZ from Wellington. A 

team of 21 will visit the Parish for the Mission.  Keep this important time in your 

diaries and in your prayers. Fr Darren 

 

PRAYER RALLY “AWAKEN” will be held on Monday, 11 June  
at STM Church from 7.00pm to 9.00pm. 

 

PARISH SEMINARS from 7.00pm to 9.00pm at STM Church. 

DAY ONE:   Knowing the GIFT  Tuesday, 12 June 

DAY TWO:   Receiving the GIFT  Wednesday, 13 June 

DAY THREE:   Being the GIFT   Thursday, 14 June. 
 

YOUTH GATHERINGS:   
Lighthouse (years 10 to 13) Sunday, 10 June 6.30pm to 8.30pm 

Tahu (years 7-9) Friday, 15 June 6.3pm to 8.30pm. 
  

 
HELPERS NEEDED FOR PARISH MISSION  
If you can assist in providing accommodation for one married couple  please  

contact Peter Heeney EM peter@bioxinternational.com or the priests. 

 

HELPERS NEEDED TO MAKE PACKED LUNCHES  
for mission team at 8.30am at STM church. 

x1  for Tues 12 June, x1 for Wed, 13 June;  x2 for Thurs, 14 June;  x2  for Fri, 15 June 
 

HELPERS/COOKS NEEDED x3 FOR MEAL on Mon, 11 June & Tues, 

12 June:  If you can assist with packed lunches or meals  please contact Carol 

EM burkem379@gmail.com ph 021 533 090. 

 

PARISH MEET THE MISSION TEAM POT LUCK DINNER  
Saturday 9 June  at 7pm, followed by the rugby in the parish centre!  Wear your 

favourite rugby colours. All Welcome. 

 

Papamoa Coast 
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CWL MEETING: The June meeting will be on Thursday, 21 June after the 9.30am 

Mass.  Speakers are Rochelle Bellworthy and Karly Christie from Beach Law, talking 

on Enduring Power of Attorney.  Morning tea to follow.  Raffle and trading  

table.  All welcome. 

 

PLAYGROUP:  Parents and caregivers of babies and pre-schoolers come for a  

coffee and a play on Mondays from 9.30am to 11.30am in the STM parish lounge 

(during term time).  New people are always welcome. 

 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER CELEBRATION:  A function to celebrate 40 

years of Marriage Encounter in New Zealand is being held in  

Palmerston North on 11 August 2018.  This is an opportunity to join us to 

celebrate this milestone – if you’d like to know more please  Contact: 

web: www.wwme40.nz  - full details of the celebration including regis-

tration form Ph 0800 362 686 Email :  nzme40@gmail.com 

 

PASSIONIST FAMILY GROUP: NEWS: Martin Family Group:   

Meeting  Wednesday, 6 June 10 am at STM Church Complex.  Just right for a 

change le winters day a cheerful game of Housie. Please bring a friend if you can 

and a small morning tea. A  cash contribution to top up the funds and pay for the 

prizes would be good.  As usual all parishioners are most welcome to join us - the 

more the merrier! 

 

ALL SAINTS BY THE SEA PARISH CATHOLIC COAST & COUNTRYSIDE MAGAZINE – JUNE 

2018 ISSUE:  Contributions should be emailed to the editor at p.archer@xtra.co.nz . 

Please note that the final date for acceptance of items will be Monday 4 

June,    Peter Archer,   Editor 

 

DOVE CATHOLIC FELLOWSHIP FOR WOMEN  Tuesday, 12 June at 7.00pm at Aquinas 

College Chapel, We warmly invite all women to join us for  "Scripture in Action" as 

we act out the scriptures the Lord gave us in May while worshiping Him in sponta-

neous praise and worship.  This will bring a reflection and reminder of what He is 

speaking to us in this season.  

 

CHRISTIAN MEDITATION. Wednesday 7.15—8.15pm in  STM Church. 

 

AQUINAS COLLEGE:  Enrolment applications close Fri, 6 July.  See noticeboard for 

more details.  Enquiries to Moira 543 9032 or email admin@aquinas.school.nz 

 

ARE YOU NEW TO THE PARISH?  We extend a warm welcome 

to you!  Please complete a new parishioner form on the 

bench in the church foyer.  Either hand into office or into 

the collection basket during Mass, or check out the parish  

website and complete a new parishioner form online.  

Thank you. 

 

DIRECTED RETREAT:   Fr. Richard Shortall SJ, Papal Missionary 

of Mercy, is coming to the Hamilton Diocese upon the  

invitation of Bishop Steve. Fr. Richard is offering a Directed 

Retreat and Spiritual Direction to help us grow in the  

Christian life.  

 

Directed Retreat at Tyburn Monastery, Ngakuru: 
Beginning Sunday 10 June at 6pm and finishing on Thursday 

June 14 at 1pm. Cost: $55/night ($220).   

 

Spiritual Direction:  Fr Richard is available for one hour  

appointments at the following locations during the times 

listed.  June-6, Cathedral of the BVM, Hamilton (9am - 4pm) 

June-7, St. Mary of the Cross, Rotorua (9am - 4pm) 

June-8, St. Mary Immaculate, Tauranga (9am - 4pm) 

If you would like to join the Directed Retreat, or to book an 

appointment for Spiritual Direction please express your  

interest ASAP (places are limited) by emailing or calling 

Robert Garan - robertg@cdh.org.nz or call 027-6274475  
 

READINGS FOR 10th Sunday in Ordinary Time (10 June) 

1.  Genesis 3:9-15  2.  2 Corinthians 4:13-5:1 

GOSPEL:  Mark 3:20-35 

 

MASS INTENTIONS:  If you wish to have a Mass offered 

please complete the pink card in the church foyer and 

hand into office, or alternatively phone the office to  

arrange.  Mass offering envelopes are also available if you 

wish to make a donation.   

SUNDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Mt Maunganui 
9.30am & 5pm  

 
Te Puke 

Saturday Vigil  5pm 
 
 

WEEKDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Monday 
9am Mt 

 
Tuesday 
9am Mt  

 
Wednesday 

9am Mt 
 

Thursday 
9am Mt and 

9am Te Puke 
 

Friday 
9am Mt 

 
 

LITURGIES 
 

Tuesday 
9am Te Puke 

(Liturgy of Word & 
Holy Communion) 

 
Saturday 

9am Rosary Mt 
 

Anointing of Sick 
During Fri Mass at  Mt   

17 Aug,  
16 Nov 2018 

 
Reconciliation 

Wed to Friday (Mt)  
8.30am to 8.45am. 

Sat (TePuke) 4:30pm 
 

Maketu                
Maori Mass  

2nd Sunday 11.30am 
3rd Sunday  Liturgy  

service 11.30am  
 

NEW WEBSITE:  www.allsaintsbythesea.nz 
Parish Priest:  Fr Darren McFarlane;  Assistant Priest:  Fr Stuart Young 
17 Gloucester Rd, Mt Maunganui 3116.   Ph 07 575 4807  (Parish office Ex 2) 
Email:  admin@allsaintsbythesea.nz  Office hours:  9am to 12 noon Mon to Fri  

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK: 

Mon     

Tues    

Wed      

Thurs      

Fri     Carmel Gratten RIP 

Sat & Sun     All Saints by the Sea Parish  
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